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TUTOR FOCUS
Tutor Focus 

Here at Thomas Hassall all students have an opportunity to engage in onsite tuition on a range of
instruments.  A new vocal tutor has been added to our peripatetic team, Ryan Youssef.  Ryan has
experience in teaching vocals to individuals and vocal groups and recently graduated with a
degree in music from the West Coast Baptist University, USA.  He comes with fresh ideas and
enthusiasm as part of our tutor team and will be an asset to our teaching team. Ryan will be
tutoring at College on Mondays.  If you would like to have vocal tuition with Ryan or any of our
music tutors, please contact musicadmin@thac.nsw.edu.au or complete a music tuition form
online.  

Mr Luke Robinson
Productions & Creative and Performing Arts Coordinator
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